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KEY DIARY DATES:  

26th-29th Book Fair both 

sites 

 Thursday 1st March. World 

Book Day.  

 

 
 
 
 
Exciting FREE Essex 
Book Festival activities 
at firstsite gallery this 
Saturday 3rd March.   
Children have been giv-
en free bookmarks to 
take home and colour 
in.  Please do support 
the activities at Firstsite. 

We are all 

writers … 

Mad Scientist Day 

The children in Year 2 had a fantastic morning 

last Friday. We had Dr Dude into school who 

demonstrated various different chemical 

reactions, showed the children how  forces work 

and much more. The  children had fun whilst 

learning about Science and couldn’t wait to 

share their learning back in the classroom. 

 Reading 
Please remember that our aim is for 

every child to read 5 times a week at 

home. Our Middle Phase classes have 

a high percentage of children who 

achieve this and it is fantastic.  Please 

keep up the hard work. There is a 

direct link between children’s love  

and ability for reading and their  

writing.   

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Choir for Years 2, 3 and 4 

If your child would like to join 

Choir Club, please  come to the 

Office. The club will be on 

Mondays from 3.30-4.30pm and 

costs £2.00. More details to 

follow. 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs 

Bourne.   

Awards 

Year 4 (Castle) - Archie-Lee North  

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Lola Piper  

Year 3 (Dutch) - Nathan 

Ivanauskas  

Year 3 (Iceni) - Nancy Hobbs  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Freddie Barnes  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Annie Ain  

Year 2 (Claudius) - Jay Chappell  

Year 2 (Romans) - Alexander Zhou  

Duxford Trip 
The children in Castle and Cavalier 
had a fantastic timer at Duxford last 
week. They saw a range of aircraft 
and even boarded Concorde! Their 
behaviour was impeccable and they 
can bring what they learnt back to 
the classroom, to support their 
Theme about ‘Machines’. 

Snow! 

The children have been enjoying 

the snow, with mini snowmen being 

built and some snowballs being 

thrown. Could we please remind 

you that we want the children to be 

able to enjoy the snow, therefore 

please make sure they come to 

school in appropriate clothing. They 

will be able to store wellies outside 

their classrooms. 


